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The IIB Chairman of the Board congratulated IBEC on the
occasion of the 55th anniversary of the bank
October 24, 2018

Denis Ivanov

Chairman of the Board

International Bank for Economic Cooperation

Dear Denis,

On behalf of the Board of the International Investment Bank, our whole international team and,
of course, on my own behalf please allow me to congratulate International Bank for Economic
Cooperation and its staff on the jubilee!

55 for people nowadays is an age of energetic maturity, time when accumulated
professionalism and life experience allow to confidently achieve the set goals. On the other
hand, what is 55 years for a bank? It’s an age when the future is bright and the road ahead is
promising.

I am sure that under your steady leadership IBEC has a qualitatively new stage of development
ahead of it. And there is no doubt in my mind that your institution will overcome an obviously
challenging period of reform and will be renewed and able to face new tasks, scope of work
and perspectives to a full extent in the near future.

From my side, please be assured that International Investment Bank will continue to put
maximum effort to our further mutually beneficial cooperation.

Wishing IBEC prosperity!

Best wishes,

Nikolay Kosov
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